
BUNDY BLURP!

Dear Parents,

Please keep in mind that school starts at 8:30 a.m.
This means that students are to be lined up at the door
and/or seated at their desks ready to begin instruction at
8:30.

Please make sure that your child is on-time to class,
that they have their required homework/books/
lunch, etc. and that they have their food/field trip
monies already in an envelope ready to be collected by
the teacher. If you need change, please plan ahead or
go to the office before-hand.

Also, dear parents, as much as we love you and want
to chat, school must begin at 8:30 sharp. Otherwise,
there is not enough time in the day to complete our daily
assignments. If you need to speak with the teacher, we
would appreciate if you would come early or after school
or via text or phone and we will get back to you
promptly.

Thank you so much for your cooperation!
BCCS Teachers & Staff


